Sweeney, Robert (LBB)

From: deborahschwartz

Sent: 14 June 2024 07:41
To: Forward Planning
Subject: concerns about the edgware policy in Barnet local plan main modifications

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

** Warning External Email **

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the above plans.l use Edgware town centre to shop |
use the car park at the Broadwalk to park and shop in the shops on Station road

The car park is always fully used

| shop the sainsburies supermarket and other shops in the Broadwalk

Sainsbury will be accessed by a much smaller underground car park and there will no longer be
enough car parking for the Edgware shops

| use underground station and use the busses and would be unhappy to have an underground bus
station

the high rise blocks planned will be seen from all over Edgware which is a leafy suburb

| have never received written communication from Barnet council about the local plan despite its
significance to its local residents due the the change of the local character and residents quality of
life

| would request better notification about this plan

which is easier to understand

A 42 day consultation period for this plan is not acceptable as the 42 page documentis not in a form
to make it understandable to the general public

Especially wher you consider the effect of implemetong the plans will have on Edgware residents

A s an edgware resident | understand understand that the pan has been under development since
2020

however | have only recently become aware of it existance and it'd potential impact on our
community

therefore | would like to express my support for any reoresentations made by SAVE OUR
EDGWARE and the EDGWARE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

please consider their representations to refect my opinions and deep concerns

please can you you arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality Impact statement
yours sincerely

Deborah Schwartz





